

President Bishop Erik T. Pohlmeier

Diocesan Director Anita A. Hassell, MBA

> Regional Director Tara Provini

## St. Augustine Regional Office

January 27, 2023

KOC St. John Paul II 127 Stonemason Way Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081

Dear Knights of Columbus,

I cannot tell you how much I appreciate your support for our efforts to assist our sisters and brothers in need.

The mission of Catholic Charities is to provide services to anyone in need, regardless of race or religion; to advocate justice, human dignity, and quality of life; and to call all people to join in these efforts; thereby reflecting the compassion of God in Christ.

Through your generosity, Catholic Charities – St. Augustine will continue our mission to help those who are suffering and may have nowhere else to turn for assistance.

Your generous donation made on January 12th, 2023 of \$3,000.00 will go a long way to helping us fulfill our mission of putting faith into action to serve the most vulnerable in our community. I am humbled to walk with you on this journey.

From the team here at Catholic Charities – St. Augustine, and on behalf of those we serve throughout St. Augustine, and our three-county region – St. Johns, Flagler, and Putnam counties – we thank you!

With gratitude,

Tara Provini

Regional Director

William Bennett Administrative Manager





P.O. Box 543 • St. Augustine, FL 32085 • Phone (904) 829-6300 www.ccbstaug.org

We are nationally accredited by the Council on Accreditation.

